
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
7th March 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

We have had such an exciting week in 

school! On Tuesday, we celebrated 

Shrove Tuesday with our Pancake Day 

races in the afternoon. This was such 

a joyous event and so much fun was 

had! A huge thank you to the PTA for 

organising it and especially to Sally for 

making every child in school a frying 

pan to use! The children loved them! 

 
On Thursday, we celebrated World 

Book Day and the children all came to 

school looking fabulous! Mrs Warner 

led an assembly about our book for the 

day, which each class read and 

completed activities on, including 

designing an illustration of a dog 

disguised as a cat! 

 

 

 
 

Noah Kade 

Joining in with nursery 
rhymes 

Always joining in with 
Phonics 

Mia William  

A wonderful first week at 
Aberford 

Working hard in all his 
lessons  

Lyra  Freddie H 

Amazing description on the 
ceremony of the full moon 

A wonderful first week at 
Aberford 

Ruby Stan 

Really pushing herself and 
persevering in maths 

Joining in in class 
discussion  

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.6% 

Class 1 96.9% 

Class 2 93.2% 

Class 3 99.2% 

Class 4 100% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Tuesday 1st April    Class 4 Big Dance Off 

Friday 4th April   School closes for half term 

Tuesday 22nd April   School reopens 

Tuesday 22nd April  Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 7th May  Class Photographs 

Monday 12th May  Year 6 SATs week 

 
C1 Rory For displaying our half 

term’s value of Friendship 

 

C2 Arabella 
C3 Darcie 
C4 Connie 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 52 41 

Lotherton 65 60 

Parlington 42 40 

Hazlewood 34 44 

 

Message from the office 

 

We have a lot of outstanding 

money owing on School money.  

All accounts will need to be 

cleared in full by the 31st March 

due to us moving to a new system 

in April. 

  If you pay by Tax Free Child Care 

or Vouchers, please can you make 

sure payment is sent by the 25th 

March.  We will then be setting 

up new accounts for all future 

payments. Please do not send any 

Child Care Voucher or Tax Free 

Child Care after this date. We will 

let you know when the account 

details have been changed. 

Thank you  

 

 
Message from the PTA 

We have had exciting news from Tesco 

this week that our application for the 

Stronger Starts fund has been 

accepted.From April until June, every 

time you shop in either the Garforth, 

Sherburn, Allerton Bywater, Rothwell 

or Swillington stores you will be able to 

vote for our schools PTA by adding the 

blue tokens to the counter pots. If we 

receive the most blue counters will will 

receive £1500 and £500 for the lowest 

amount.  Please share will all your 

famly and help the school raise more 

funds.            Thank you  

 

 


